
RAPID CITY REGIONAL AIRPORT 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE GOAL 

FOR 

FEDERALLY-ASSISTED PROJECTS  

FOR  

FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2025-2027 

 

 

Pursuant to 49 C.F.R. Part 26.45(g), the Rapid City Regional Airport hereby gives notice 

of its intent to propose an overall percentage goal for participation by disadvantaged 

business enterprises (DBEs) including women business enterprises (WBEs) and minority 

business enterprises (MBEs), in DOT federally-assisted programs funded by the Federal 

Aviation Administration (FAA) for the federal fiscal year beginning October 1, 2024, and 

ending September 30, 2027, is as follows: 

 

    DBE (including WBEs and MBEs)           4.2%                

 

Beginning the date of publication of this notice, and continuing for 30 days thereafter, a 

statement regarding this proposed goal and how it was selected is available for inspection 

from the DBE Program, Rapid City Regional Airport, 4550 Terminal Road, Suite 102, 

Rapid City, SD 57703-8706. Written comments regarding the proposed goal and the 

manner of its selection may be submitted to Toni Broom, Deputy Airport Director for 

Finance and Administration, 4550 Terminal Road, Suite 102, Rapid City, SD 57703-8706 

for 30 days from the date of publication of this notice. For further information write or 

visit the office at the above address or telephone (605) 394-4195. 

 

 

Toni Broom 

Disadvantage Business Enterprise Liaison Officer (DBELO) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Date Posted: 10/1/24 


